
 
 

February 15, 2016 

 

 

Dear <company name/individual name>: 

 

On behalf of the entire Hickman High School Lacrosse board and all of the players, we would 

like to sincerely thank you for your support.  As a club sport, it is very difficult to ensure that the 

needed finances are in place and that all students who desire, can have an opportunity to play.  

This is especially true with lacrosse where equipment and travel can add up quickly.  Your 

support is essential to us and we are very grateful for it. 

 

Hickman High School Lacrosse Club is a 501(c)3 organization, and as such, all items are tax 

deductible.  Please keep this letter for your files as proof of your donation and for tax purposes.  

Should you require any additional documentation, please feel free to contact us at your 

convenience. 

 

Date received: 

Donation amount: 

 

Again, thank you very much for your support!  Please visit our website at hickmanlacrosse.org to 

keep up with the club and to find the 2016 game schedule.  We look forward to seeing you at the 

games! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ann Fieser, President 

Hickman High School Lacrosse Club 

P.O. Box 10301 

Columbia, MO  65205-0301 
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